

community foundation

For good. For ever:

January 27, 2016

Up and Running

Dear Up and Running:

Thank you for your support and check dated 1/11/2016 for \$1,200.00 to the Keweenaw Community Foundation Fund - Brick Purchase. This fund is an endowed fund of the Keweenaw Community Foundation.

Federal Tax law also requires us to notify you that the Keweenaw Community Foundation has exclusive legal control over the contributed assets and the Foundation provided no goods or services to you in exchange for this gift. It is suggested that you retain this acknowledgement with your tax records for possible federal tax deductions.

We would like to list you as a supporter of the Kewcenaw Community Foundation in our next annual report, unless you notify us otherwise. Again, Thank you for your gift.

Sincerely,

Jim Vivian

Executive Director



hanke Jan De Well!